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Staff and guests enjoyed a 
hayride at Lockwood Park as 
part of the Staff/Guest annual 
picnic held June 18. A beautiful 
day with lots of food and fun, 
including horseback riding, 
was enjoyed by all.

Annual Picnic

Carpenter’s Place guest Ian 
Smith stands proud and 
ready for a much faster job 
search – he received his 
bicycle from Carpenters 
Place Cycles For Change 
program this month.   His 
Case Manager, Daniel Rohrer, 
facilitated the process. Ian 
received a bicycle, bike lock, 

and helmet to complete his new  transportation package!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
We’re thrilled our Cycles for Change program is up and 
running, but now we need volunteers to help repair 
donated bicycles. If you have a knack for fixing things, 
contact Cathy Barsema for more information: 
CathyB@carpentersplace.org

Cycles For Change

As part of CP’s Permanent Housing 
Program, guests David, Michael, 
Doyle, Stephen, and Ed  had a great 
day at the Madison Zoo!

Madison Zoo Trip
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The Park UCC Youth Group from 
Toledo, Ohio were on hand to help 
us clean and rearrange our Computer 
Room. The group’s visit was arranged 
through Rockford Urban Ministries. 
Our Computer Room looks GREAT!

Youth Group Visit

Monday, July 28 • 11:30am - 12:00pm • 1149 Railroad Avenue
Carpenter’s Place has been chosen as one of the sites for Transform Rockford’s “Vision Reveal”!
We invite you to join us for a presentation that will share results of vision sessions that include input from 
thousands of area residents.EV
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Our Garden Is Growing!
This is year three for the CP garden and it just 
gets better and better! This year our Kitchen 
Manager, Rhiannon Stanuch, added an herb 
garden. Along with generous donations of 
benches (pictured below), our garden is 
turning into a true sanctuary.


